
28/11/2018 

MR Rodney Wills 
1 / 9 Margaret ST 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
rwi61@yahoo.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1708 - 197 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I am in favour of the proposed housing development at
195-197 Sydney Rd Fairlight 2094. In the Manly area we need a variety of accommodation 
types for different
individuals and families especially those that are more affordable. I feel that the proposed 
location is suitable,
being on a main road, close to public transport and walking distance to both Fairlight and 
Balgowlah shopping
areas. 
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